
Don Bibby 

Property Officer, Glendale Gateway Trust 

 

Originally from Lancashire, I have resided in North Northumberland since 2016 and have been 
actively part of the community since then. 

I have been continually involved in voluntary work with several charities, and most recently been 
a part of the Heatherslaw Light Railway Team. 

As a veteran of the Royal Air Force and many years employed in the middle east, I have gained 
many skills in Engineering, Administration, Management and practical Building Coordination. 

I have been blessed with two Children and four grandchildren. To relax, I enjoy walking the 
Cheviots, music and Motorcycles. 

I am very privileged to be part of the team and have enjoyed the role of Property Officer since 
October 2024. 

 

 

 


